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PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Board of Directors of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission (HCMC) approved 

at its meeting on the 20th of January 2020 the prospectus of the company “AVAX S.A.”, 

with regard to the public offer to existing shareholders of new ordinary shares, as well 

as the admission of the new shares on the Main Market of the Athens Exchange 

(ΑΤΗΕΧ).  

 


